IMPORTANT NOTICE TO VICTIMS

Pretrial Intervention has the responsibility to disburse restitution funds Solicitor Wilson
or her assistant solicitor’s have obtained in your behalf from participants in our program.
It is critically important to the PTI restitution process that the PTI office be informed of
any change of address for your checks. Since these checks cannot be forwarded, it is
important we mail them to the correct address for you to receive your money on time.
All unclaimed restitution monies will be held one year from the PTI participant’s
successful PTI completion. The money will then be transferred to a general victims fund
for emergency needs. You may advise us at anytime of your address change by
calling the Charleston office at 843-958-1930. The Berkeley office number is 843-
719-4387.




